Representative at Large Nominee:

Rebecca Denning, Psy.D.

I am thrilled to be nominated for Representative at Large.  In my every day professional work, I see the overwhelming need for the services psychologists offer both in independent clinical work and through collaboration with psychologists and other professionals in the medical field, schools, courts, and other systems  in order to work to promote best practices and facilitate improved outcomes for our communities.  I believe that we have an ethical responsibility to promote evidence-based practice and to look for opportunities to help apply this both in our clinical work and in our interactions with our communities through activities such as outreach, participation in program development, and applied research.  In my professional work, I also have had an opportunity to see how quickly and wide reaching rules and policies set by state and federal government agencies affect our practice as psychologists and our ability to meet the needs of those we serve.  I believe that as psychologists we also have a professional responsibility to work to advocate for our patients and the well being of our communities at this level as well.  

It is in service of these responsibilities that I hope to take part in leadership within WVPA.  

